
Sept.24,1928

Stop! Uirîorm (Êollrgr for Women
McGill University 

Montreal

Dr .0 .F .Martin, 
Acting Principal, 
Mc Grill University.

Dear Dr.Martin,

In reply to your note of the 21st inst. 
on the subject of a representative on the Committee of 
Student Social Functions,it seems to me rather important 
that the Warden of the College should he in close touch 
with such a Committee. Therefore,for the time being 
I think that I had better represent the women’s staff.

Hoping to see you soon,

Yours sincerely,

Acting-Warden


